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TO:  Boston University Faculty and Staff 

FROM: Jean Morrison, University Provost and Chief Academic Officer  
    
DATE: July 21, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: Dedicated Website for Part-time Faculty Issues 

 
 
As you know, last February the Part-Time Faculty Working Group made a set of 
recommendations regarding part-time faculty who are employed on a per course basis. Since 
then, we have been working to assess the recommendations and to begin implementing many of 
them during the coming academic year. Recently, the University has become aware of efforts by 
outside labor organizations to become the exclusive representatives for part-time faculty at 
Boston University. In order to keep the whole community informed about our work, and about 
part-time faculty issues in general, we have created a stand-alone website. All faculty and staff 
are invited to learn more about part-time faculty at Boston University by 
visiting http://www.bu.edu/parttimefaculty. 
 


